
From: Chambers - Dean DP  

Sent: Wednesday, 24 May 2017 10:20 AM 
To: 'Matt Galbraith'; 'Michael Harmer'; 'Luis Izzo'; 'kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com'; 

'Christopher Nowland'; 'Kyle Scott'; 'christie.toy@ahansw.com.au'; 'Roushan Walsh' 
Subject: RE: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties 
 
The Bench has considered the proposed run-sheets and decided to adopt the one-day inspection 
proposed by ABI/NSWBC/TCC.  
 
The inspection will be held on Wednesday 23 August 2017 and the hearing on the week 
commencing 30 October 2017. The Bench will sit in Canberra, with video link in Sydney and 
Melbourne, if necessary. 
 
The Bench notes that the key difference between the 2 one-day inspection seems to be a 40 minute 
inspection of local businesses in Cooma.  
Given the Bench is planning to arrive Cooma the day before the inspection, parties are invited to 
provide their views on whether the Bench should view any particular local Cooma businesses on an 
informal basis prior to the inspection. 
 
Parties are further requested to advise our chambers, by no later than 2 pm on Friday 26 May, the 
estimated days required for the hearing and any different views as to location for the hearing. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
RACHEL WONG 
Associate to Deputy President Dean 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 02 9308 1819 
Fax: 02 9380 6990 
rachel.wong@fwc.gov.au 

 
Level 10, Terrace Tower, 80 William St 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
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